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NIPWG Members 

 

NIPWG fights against Coronavirus 

 

Dear NIPWG members, dear friends, 

 

 

I’m very sure that some if not all of our Working Group members are affected by the measures 
initiated by their national/local Government to decrease the speed of the Corona virus spread. 
I cross fingers that we all and our families stay healthy and that this letter finds you all well. 

 

 

We all know that the measures are different from country to country. Some of us are facing 
curfew, others are under quarantine, others are requested to keep physical distances, and 
others should work from home. That all is important to bring us save and healthy through this 
crisis. 

 

 

I would like to make sure that everyone should know that at least one NIPWG member is 
somewhere on this planet who thinks on you. You are not alone.   We all stay together. And 
we will beat the beast. 

 

 

Best wishes from Germany and thoughts to all of you 

 

Best regards,  

 
Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, 

Chair, NIPWG 
 


